
Dear Mr. Schumacher,

A cover letter allows you to professionally introduce yourself to a prospective
employer. Your goal in writing your cover letter should be to encourage the
employer to read your resume and consider you for a specific position.

Highlight your achievements, skills, experiences, and training that are relevant
to the position you want to get. However, avoid simply repeating the information
you included in your resume. Tailor your cover letter to each employer and job.
Since you are applying for specific roles, give specific examples and events that
demonstrate your ability to perform well if given the position.

Yes, you should maintain a professional air throughout the copy, however, an
exceedingly formal tone may turn off those who read it. Remember to also show
genuine enthusiasm for the job. You can think of it this way: it’s not a suit-and-
tie event, but a smart casual gathering. Steer away from highly personal
information and questions about the position. This includes talking about salary
expectations and company benefits. Instead, reserve such inquiries for the
actual interview.

Make sure you proofread your cover letter before sending it. There are various
online tools that can help you catch minor grammatical or typographical errors.
Additionally, make sure your cover letter is easy to read. Use a simple font like
the one used here. Avoid walls of text, too. Dividing your letter into paragraphs
makes it easy on the eyes and organizes the information you provide.

Best regards,

Ariadne Snyder

January 2, 2025

Noah Schumacher
Recruitment Specialist
Schuester Digital Media Group
123 Anywhere St.
Any City, ST 12345

New Linkway from Blk 30 to 63A Teban Gardens Road
New Covered Linkway from Blk 32 to 64 Teban Gardens Road

Climate Change and Green Economy
Budget 2022
Fiscal Discipline and Infrastructure Spending 
Strengthening Accountability and Governance 
Fostering Social Cohesion
Continuing training and education
Innovation for the green economy

Dear residents of Ayer Rajah,

I am pleased to announce the completion of two new enhancements in our estate.

1.
2.

 
These two covered linkways will provide shelter during rainy days. These enhancements were
direct result of your feedback to me, so please do let me know how what other improvements
you would like to see in our estate and I will look into them.

In recent months, I have also spoken in Parliament about-

 

Scan to read more!

April / May 2022

HELLO! 
FROM FOO MEE HAR

The easing of COVID-19 Safe Management Measures has
enabled many activities to resume. I have resumed physical
Meet-the-People sessions at Ayer Rajah, and look forward to
meeting more of you in upcoming in-person community
events too!
 
Stay well, stay healthy and together, let’s make Ayer Rajah
our Best Home!

Foo Mee Har
MP for West Coast GRC
Ayer Rajah-Gek Poh Division 


